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Urgent Need for Pollworkers for the June 3, 2014 Primary Election 

L.A. County Registrar-Recorder is in Need of 1,000 Pollworkers 
 
The Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) is in urgent need of pollworkers in 
polling places all across Los Angeles County for the upcoming June 3, 2014 Statewide Direct Primary 
Election. About 1,000 pollworkers are still needed for the election next Tuesday.     
 
Pollworkers are needed throughout Los Angeles County, especially in the following areas: 
 

• Beverly Hills 
• El Segundo 
• Glendora 
• Los Angeles 
• Pasadena 
• Sherman Oaks 
• Studio City 
• Valencia 
• All beach cities 

 
Becoming a pollworker is easy and can be done by going to www.lavote.net or calling (800) 815-2666, 
option 7.  
 
Serve your community and take part in the democratic process today. Pollworkers can earn between 
$105 and $175 for their service.   
 
The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles County by providing essential 
records management and election services in a fair, accessible and transparent manner. For more 
information, visit www.lavote.net. 
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